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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 274

As Amended by Senate Committee on Federal 
and State Affairs

Brief*

SB 274, as amended, would allow a temporary permit 
for a special event for selling and serving alcoholic liquor for 
consumption at an unlicensed premise. The temporary permit 
would validate the Director  of  Alcoholic  Beverage Control's 
discretion for the entire period of the special event, but could 
not exceed 30 days. 

The bill also would allow a temporary permit holder to 
resell unused alcoholic beverages within three days after the 
end of  the  event  to  the  licensee  from whom the alcoholic 
beverages were purchased.

Background

Representatives from the City of Wichita and the Kansas 
Wine & Spirits Wholesalers Association testified in support of 
the bill.

Written testimony in support of the bill was submitted by 
a  representative  of  the  League  of  Kansas  Municipalities. 
Neutral  testimony was provided by a  representative  of  the 
Kansas Department of Revenue. 

The Senate Committee amended the bill by prohibiting 
the special event from exceeding a 30-day period. Also, the 
Committee amended the bill by allowing the temporary permit 
holder to resell  unused alcoholic beverages to the licensee 
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within three days after the end of the event.

According  to  the  fiscal  note,  SB  274  would  increase 
expenditures by $4,800 in FY 2013
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